
St. Matthew One 
 
 
Female: Hello and God bless you! Greetings to you and your dear family in the 

blessed holy name of our Risen Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. May the 
holy blessings of God Almighty be upon you this day. 

 
 Thank you for taking the time to call us here at St. Matthew Publishing 

and Church Ministry. Please remember these words found in Psalms 
118:24. “This is the day with the Lord hath made. We will rejoice and 
be glad in it.” 

 
 Child of God, let me give you a whole new scripture for today. In 

Romans 8:28, God’s Word says “We know that all things work 
together for good to them that love God, to them who are the called 
according to His purpose.” 

 
 Beloved, regardless of the value of faith in this day, the Lord is mindful 

of you and your needs, and we want to pray with you. Let us have faith 
and pray together. 

 
 Here’s some good news about this old-time church ministry of St. 

Matthew, founded in 1951, almost half a century ago. The name of this 
ministry is taken from the first gospel in the New Testament. 

 
 This ministry is devoted to preaching and publishing the glorious truth 

about the love of the Lord Jesus Christ to people of all faiths, races, and 
nationalities. For as long as we are here on earth and for as long as we 
are able to do, and even if you do not have a particular faith, you are 
100% welcome into St. Matthew family ministry. 

 
 Our members include Catholics, Baptists, Jews, Methodists, African 

Methodists, Episcopalians, Lutherans, Four Gospel Christians, and 
others. 

 
 Child of God, our small number of ministers are senior citizens. 

Although they are grandfathers and great-grandfathers, it does not 
mean that they cannot get down on their knees with their family Bibles 
and unite in prayer unto our Heavenly Father for you and your dear 
family. 

 
 Here at St. Matthew’s, we love the Lord with all our heart, and believe 

in the power of prayer and faith. In almost 50 years of ministry, we 
have found that the Holy Bible is our roadmap to heaven and eternal 
life. 

 



 If you’re calling for your next Bible lesson, it is on its way. You should 
receive it in the mail this week or the next. Just keep looking for it. 
When you receive it, please enter into holy prayer with God and get 
your Bible and study it with God. Amen! 

 
 Now if you’re calling to give us more names and addresses to mail the 

free glorious gospel of Jesus Christ to your neighbors, friends, loved 
ones, or someone you think may need it, please write the names of 
these dear ones and their addresses on a sheet of paper and mail them to 
us. 

 
 When the church receives your list of names and addresses, we will 

send the gospel free of charge to the people on your list for as long as 
they want to receive it. 

 
 Now if for any reason they no longer wish to receive mail from St. 

Matthew’s church ministry, they simply need to write us and inform us 
of their wishes. They will then have their name and address removed 
from the church prayer list, but we will never stop praying for them. 
Amen! 

 
 Beloved, if you are sick, discouraged, lonely, or want to be saved, 

please sit down and write to us. We would be glad to pray with you and 
your family in holy united prayer until you tell us to stop praying. 

 
 Brothers and sisters, above all else please remember this. If you don’t 

have one dime to donate to the church, you are still 100% welcome to 
write to us and worship with us through the gospel literature of St. 
Matthew ministry. 

 
 Don’t let anything stand in your way of writing to us for prayer and 

worship. You don’t need money to worship and pray with us! 
Everything this ministry does is free of charge. We sell nothing.  

 
 For almost 50 years we, like so many small churches, have sent gospel 

literature without charge to as many people as we could. We simply 
trust the Lord to help us pay for the postage and printing costs each 
week, so we can continue to send out gospel literature containing the 
message of Jesus Christ as the Bible directs us in Mark 13:10. 

 
 There’s just one more thing, child of God. When one of our ministers 

comes to a town prayer and revival meeting near you, we invite you to 
gather your family together and bring them all to worship with us. If 
you have a Bible and songbook, bring them with you. We’re loving you 
in Jesus. 

 



 If you have an emergency and cannot wait for your next Bible lesson to 
come in the mail, you may call our emergency prayer phone number 
and leave your name and address. Please speak slowly and clearly, 
giving us your full name and address with zip code. If at all possible, 
within 24-48 hours one of our elders will contact you. 

 
 The emergency prayer phone number is 918-583-3452. 
 
 It has been my pleasure to speak with you today, child of God. I must 

end this phone call now, but let me leave you with this holy scripture, 
found in St. Matthew 18:19-20. “Again, I say unto you that if two of 
you shall agree on earth as touching anything that they shall ask, it shall 
be done for them of my Father which is in heaven. For where two or 
three are gathered in My Name, there am I in the midst of them.” 

 
 Remember, God loves you and your dear family. Regardless of where 

you live, there is no distance to God’s love. 
 
 Thank you, our brothers and sisters, so much for taking the time to call 

for prayer. Continue walking in faith. God bless you. 


